
Good morning, 

Here is our news for Wednesday, December 5th 

Today is our Hour of Code event. If you have already signed up, plan to meet in Ms. VanTuyl’s room 216 

after school. Make sure you have arranged for your ride home at 4:00 or have already signed up for the 

activity bus on the sign-up sheet.  

Gateway Reads committee we will meet next Wednesday, Dec. 12th.  No meeting today. 

By now you should have checked the lists in the Commons to see if you purchased a yearbook 

or not.  If you did not, your final chance to buy one is here!  Today is the last day you are able to 

buy a yearbook.  Please bring your $25 to the office before school, during your lunch, or after 

school today if you would like a yearbook in June. Don’t delay…buy your yearbook today! 

Don’t forget, you can buy Hot Coco and breakfast to go on Tuesday and Thursday each week.  Come and 

get it and warm up your tummy.  Open from 7:50 to 8:05. 

Remember Gateway, guard your character! 

 


